



Mr H Orr Teacher of Sociology Email: henry.orr@ellesmere.com

3rd May 2022

Dear Parent,

I would like to invite you to a social tennis event on Monday 23rd May 2022 in the Tennis Centre, starting at 7.00pm and ending at approximately 8.30pm. This will be a fun event of mixed doubles - all abilities can be catered for!

Ideally, we can accommodate sixteen players but I will try to include as many as possible. You do not need to bring a partner to play with as I will sort out pairings. If you would like to take part, can you email me at henry.orr@ellesmere.com

I look forward to seeing you on the day.

Kind regards,

U.B Dr

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com